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NEWSLETTER NO 147

November 2010

From the President

Since the last newsletter we have lost two members of the Battalion.
Stan O’'Grady and Tony Caine.

Our numbers are now down to twenty five.

We still have a number of our books on hand. They could make a nice
Christmas present — price $25.00 delivered. Send cheques to Secretary
Colleen Czarnik PO Box 108 Pennant Hills. 2120.

A number of our members and social members are on the sick list. | wish
them speedy recovery.

Unfortunately | was unable to attend V.P. Day in August.

Dr Kevin Smith from Armidale has just completed a book on the lives of _
the 167 members of the 2/18™ who died in Borneo. He has asked me, as
President of the 2/18th to write the foreward.

Our Christmas luncheon at Roseville is on Monday December 6". The
club opens at 11.30. | hope to see a good number there.

Many thanks to those who sent donations to our Treasurer Diane
Humphries. Our financial situation is pretty sound.

| will take this opportunity to wish you all a Merry Christmas and a healthy
and Happy New Year.



















































